
 Monday 26 February, 2018 - 7pm to 8pm 

Northern Beaches Secondary College 
Freshwater Senior Campus Theatre 

Harbord Road, Freshwater 

• Parents will be provided with information about Public high school
enrolment.

• Details of options for Northern Beaches’ parents for the 2019 school 
year will be discussed

• Jason Baldwin Director, PS NSW – Warringah Network as well as
local secondary principals will be in attendance.

Places are limited, booking is required online at: (Trybooking). Go to        
https://www.trybooking.com/354304 

For details contact Northern Beaches Secondary College on Ph: 99396942 

Enrolling in high school 

Parent information evening 

https://www.trybooking.com/261473

